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The Official Newsletter of The Steeplechase Community Improvement Association, Inc. and Steeplechase 

Emmott Elementary School
Dear Parents,

Dr. Anthony, District Superintendent, sent a Key Communicator letter at the end of July with 
information about budget cuts and student transportation changes.  As is often the case with 
change, I know the reduction in transportation services has created many questions about how 
to get our students to and from school safely.  I wanted to take a minute to address some of the 
questions you might have.

I want to assure the families affected that we are planning carefully to be proactive with our 
procedures regarding arrival and dismissal.  This morning our campus administration met with district 
representatives from transportation, facilities, and security departments.   We discussed the traffic flow 
for CFISD buses, day care vans, walkers, bike riders and car riders.  The meeting was very productive 
utilizing a variety of considerations.  Maps will be provided on August 15 @ Eagle Express Day.

Since we are anticipating an increase in car riders, we are changing the loading and unloading 
location for car riders.  In an effort to get more cars off the street, the car rider line will be located 
in the back of the building on Paddock (formerly bus loading area) and CFISD buses will move 
to the front parking lot on Steepleway Blvd.  Car rider numbered tags will be assigned and will 
require families fill out a simple identification form and use the tag hung from the rear view mirror 
every day.  We are assuming that we may have many carpools and we will work on a system to 
make any carpool situations run safely in the car rider lanes.  Specific details about this system, 
as well as an opportunity to sign up for the tags will be available at our Eagle Express Day on 
Saturday, August 15.

Many more students will be riding bikes to school and I recommend bike locks be used at all 
times.  We will order additional bike racks, should the need arise.  Additional Emmott students will 
be walking on streets in the subdivisions.  We will be having on-going discussions as to how to best 
meet the needs of students and parents.  In an effort to make the students familiar with the new 
district policy, please help your children by practicing the route that you wish them to follow prior 
to the first day of school on August 24.  The most important thing is the safety of our children, so 
we will continue to work through the details to prepare us for the first day of school.  

Due to personnel issues, we cannot accommodate a large early morning program run by Emmott 
staff.  Beginning this year, to help with before school care issues, I contacted the Cypress-Creek 
YMCA to provide morning care on our campus for students from 6:30 – 7:50 a.m.  They will 
continue to offer the YMCA program after school from 3:10 – 6:30 p.m.  If you participate in this 
program, the YMCA also provides care on student holidays at their facility. For information and/or 
registration please contact the YMCA directly and ask for Charlotte Lathrop @ 281-517-3725.  
Numerous other child care facilities provide daily transportation to/from our campus.

Thank you for your partnership this year.  The Emmott staff will work to support your needs, 
and as always provide the safest and most positive learning environment for students.

Sincerely, Mary Ann Smith - Principal

Lone Star 
College - 

CyFair Perspective
In an effort to provide you with 

important information about Lone 
Star College-CyFair “Perspective” 
was developed. This column 
provides the latest information 
about news and events. Here is a 
sampling of what’s going on:

Teens Driver’s Education 
Available this Fall

Fall driver’s education courses 
for teens ages 15 to 18 are 
available at Mondays through 
Thursdays at 4 p.m. and 6 p.m. 
Sept. 8 (Sept. 7 is Labor Day 
holiday) through Oct. 5 and at 
6 p.m. Oct. 12 through Nov. 
5 and Nov. 9 through Dec. 
7(except Thanksgiving holiday 
Nov. 26).  The in-classroom 
(permit) driver’s education course 
covers road rules, road signs, 
and laws to prepare the teens 
for the Department of Public 
Safety’s written exam. Other 
topics are car maintenance, 
effects of drugs and alcohol, laws 
and penalties for drinking and 
driving, emergency situations, 
basic driving procedures, road 
rage, and insurance. Parents 
are responsible for the in-car 
instruction. Students are required 

(Continued on page 3)
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Steeplechase Board of Directors

Churchill
Dean Green
Nace Peard

Bill Kuschmeider 
Michael Cirillo
Greg Fredericks

Green-Brook-Bridge
Andy Sherbondy

Wade Wnuk
Michael Young
Maurice Amidei
Michael Brown

 If  you need to contact a director within your 
subdivision, please contact PCMI at 281-870-0585 and 
they will forward your request.

Steeplechase Sanctioned Committees

Cobblestone
 Judy Weed

Virginia Kelley
Kathy Dowling

Joshua Stratmann
James Clarke

Emergency ...............................................................................911
Sheriff's Dept. ........................................................ 713-221-6000
Cy-Fair Fire Dept ....................................................................911
Cy-Fair Hospital ..................................................... 281-890-4285
Animal Control ...................................................... 281-999-3191
Center Point (Street lights) ..................................... 713-207-2222
 http://cnp.centerpointenergy.com/outage
Neighborhood Crime Watch .......crimewatch@steeplechasetx.com
Library.................................................................... 281-890-2665
Post Office .............................................................. 713-937-6827
Steeplechase Community Center ..........................281-469-CLUB
Deed Restriction Issues (PCMI) ............................. 281-870-0585
Water/Sewer ........................................................... 713-405-1750
Architectural Control (PCMI) ................................ 281-870-0585
Trash Pick-up (WCA) (Wed. & Sat.) ...................... 281-368-8397
Harris Co. Pct. 4 Road Maintenance ...................... 281-353-8424
Community Events...............................................281-469-CLUB
Clubhouse Rentals: Private Parties and Community Events
 (Phyllis McFarland) ............................................ 832-922-8031
Traffic Initiative ......................................................281-290-2100
Private Pool Parties ................................................. 713-416-5161

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER

Peel, Inc. (Advertising) ...........kelly@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
 Articles ...................................... newsletter@steeplechasetx.com

Community Center Contacts
Community Maintenance Concerns
 PCMI ................................................................ 281-870-0585
Clubhouse Rentals
 Private Parties and Community Events 
 (Phyllis McFarland) ............................................ 832-922-8031
Pool Company Contact
 Texas Aquatic Enterprises, Inc. ........................... 713-416-5161
  ..............................................www.texasaquaticenterprises.com
Board Member Contact
 PCMI ................................................................ 281-870-0585

Telephone Numbers
IMPORTANT

Steeplechase Information Line: 
281-469-CLUB - Option #3

 Security Welcome
 Communications Landscape
 Pool Clubhouse
 Playground Tennis

*Whitening for Life $99

www.chrisblumedental.com

DENTISTRY THAT HELPS YOU 
LOOK GOOD - AND FEEL GOOD - 

WHILE YOU ENJOY 
TODAY’S FASTER PACED LIFESTYLE.

DENTISTRY THAT HELPS YOU 
LOOK GOOD - AND FEEL GOOD - 

WHILE YOU ENJOY 
TODAY’S FASTER PACED LIFESTYLE.

• Cosmetic and Advanced General Dentistry
• State-of-the-Art Facility

• Most Insurance Plans Accepted

www.chrisblumedental.com

(281) 469-3440
9447 Jones Rd

Houston TX 77063
(corner of West & Jones)

(281) 970-4000
13611 Skinner • Suite 220

Cypress TX 77429
(corner of Spring Cypress & Skinner)

VICTORIA ANDREWS, DDS
chris blume, dds

*Whitening for Life $99

Schools
Emmott Elementary .............................................. 281-897-4500
Campbell Middle School ...................................... 281-897-4300
Cy-Ridge High School ............................................ 281-807-900

Want to Help Steeplechase Go Green?
 Join our E-Mailing List at www.SteeplechaseTX.com. Please 

add webmaster@steeplechasetx.com to your address book to 
ensure you receive our emails. You email address will not be 

shared, published, or used for soliciting.
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to purchase the Texas Traffic Safety Education Student Manual, 
which is available at the campus bookstore. Call 281-290-5242 for 
information.

“2009 Faculty Art Exhibition” in the Bosque Gallery
Check out the artistic talent of full-time and adjunct art faculty 

from LSC-CyFair and LSC-Fairbanks Center this fall. This exhibition 
will be on display Sept.8 through Sept. 24 in the Bosque Gallery 
with an opening reception at 4:30 p.m. Sept. 10. Go to LoneStar.
edu/bosquegallery for gallery hours and information. 

L.I.F.E. Lessons in September
The Learning, Inspiration, Fellowship and Enrichment (L.I.F.E.) 

programs are free and held Wednesdays at 10 a.m. in the Lone Star 
College-CyFair Branch Library (Room 131.) Programs in September 
include: flavors of Autumn Sept. 2, organ donation Sept. 9, preview 
of “Crowns” Sept. 16, travel tips Sept. 23 and new features on 
Cragislist Sept. 30. Call the library at 281-290-3213 for L.I.F.E. 
program information or go online to LoneStar.edu.

An Evening of ComedySportz
Enjoy comic improvisation at its best. “It’s not stand-up comedy 

about sports ... it’s improv comedy played as a sport!” This free event 
will be held at 7:30 p.m. Sept. 17 in the Main Stage Theatre. Go 

to Lonestar.edu/student-activities for information on this or other 
LSC-CyFair Student Activities events or call 281-290-3270.

Mark Your Calendars for Fifth 
Annual Cy-Fest 

Lone Star College-CyFair will host the fifth annual community day 
for all ages in the Cy-Fair community Saturday, Oct. 10. Cy-Fest, the 
college’s gift to the community, is a day of free food, festivities and 
family fun! There are games, entertainment, face painting, hay rides, 
moonwalks, a petting zoo and more. To help celebrate the five-year 
anniversary, Radio Disney will also be on site. For information go 
online to LoneStar.edu.

Lone Star College - (Continued from Cover Page)

Sign up to receive The Steeplechase 
Newsletter in your inbox.
Visit PEELinc.com for details.

Go Green
Go Paperless



� Steeplechase	Community	Association	Newsletter - September 2009 Copyright © 2009 Peel, Inc.

STEEPLECHASE

We Challenge What 
You Pay For Electricity

Spark Power BankSpark Power Bank

SIGN-UP ONLINE TODAY!
WWW.SPARKPOWERBANK.COM

SIGN-UP ONLINE TODAY!
WWW.SPARKPOWERBANK.COM

Please choose “Newsletter Ad” as your referral

I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. 
Maybe you’ve heard me on the radio talking
about the market forces that drive energy 
prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not 

stuck paying those high prices
to big electric companies anymore!

Why pay more than you have to?Why pay more than you have to?

Outdoor Landscape Lighting Has Many Benefits 
Have you ever thought of how great 

your house would look if it were 
beautifully lit with outdoor lights?  Your 
answer is probably “yes”, but then 
the next thoughts are; CAN I DO 
IT MYSELF? HOW DO I DO IT 
CORRECTLY?, HOW MUCH DOES 
IT COST?, or you may even be asking, 
WHAT KIND OF LIGHTS SHOULD 
I USE?  The answers to these questions are very simple.  Let’s start 
with the benefits. 

1. Outdoor landscape lighting will add security to your home.  People 
who are out to cause trouble typically don’t do it in the light, and 
a well lit home typically will deter a trespasser (see John 3:19). 

2. Outdoor landscape lighting will add safety to your home. A well 
lit home will make it safer for your family and guests to move 
about your property during the evening hours. 

3. Outdoor landscape lighting will add curb appeal and ambiance 
to your home.  Steeplechase is a nice neighborhood with lots of 
pride and an outdoor lighting system will enhance the beauty of 
your home making it even more inviting and desirable. 

You can do it yourself because 99% of 
landscape lighting is low voltage or 12 
volt. You don’t need a license or permit 
to do the work.   

How to do it correctly? This could 
take a while but basically it requires 
using the right equipment and lamps, 
in the right location, with the correct 
wiring.  There are many sources of this 

information that you can tap into. 
How much does it cost?  The range varies greatly based on the quality 

of the materials and the look that you desire to achieve.  You could 
invest anywhere from $10.00 to $200.00 per light.  The difference is 
that the cheaper lights typically won’t last very long and don’t put out 
very much light, and the more expensive lights may last a lifetime and 
they will look great. The bottom line is you can get a good lighting 
system and install it yourself for around $35.00 per light.  If it is 
designed and wired correctly it should last quite a long time.  The light 
bulbs will typically need to be changed out once per year. 

I would encourage anyone that has an interest in protecting and 
beautifying their property to look at outdoor lighting as an option, 
making Steeplechase an even more enjoyable place to live.  
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LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOCIATES
9125 West Rd.
Houston, Texas

West Road

Walgreens

Kroger

G
essner R

oad

Sam
H

ouston
Tollw

ay

   (713) 937-0050 www.lepowdental.com

Now Welcoming New Patients!

LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOC IATES

Small Bridge

Bank of America

Se Habla Español

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Evan Melamed, DDSEvan Melamed, DDS

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Dean Lankford, DMDDean Lankford, DMD

All of Your Dental Needs Under One Roof

Team of Dental Specialists
Family Dentistry
Cosmetic Dentistry
Orthodontics and Invisalign
Periodontal (Gum) Treatment/Surgery
Root Canal Treatment
Wisdom Tooth Removal
Dentures and Partials
Dental Implants

Attention All Seniors
We meet every Tuesday at 12pm at the clubhouse for fun, 

games and fellowship. All Seniors welcome – just come by!

Where Can You And Your Kids 
Find Great Friends?

 Steeplechase Moms Club 
We are a group of moms that exchange babysitting services 

between families. We meet monthly to plan fun activities for our 
children, families, and ourselves. Our play dates are scheduled 
on Friday mornings, we host/co-sponsor seasonal parties, plan 
Mom’s night out to a restaurant, and scrapbooking events. For 
more information on our next meeting call Candace at 832-237-
2773 or visit us at www.steeplechasetx.com >community events 
& clubs. Next Meeting: Sept.8th @ 7pm in the clubhouse.

NOT AVAILABLE 
ONLINE



� Steeplechase	Community	Association	Newsletter - September 2009 Copyright © 2009 Peel, Inc.

STEEPLECHASE

Writers Wanted
Enjoy writing?  The Steeplechase Newsletter wants 

you!  We publish monthly and there’s a need for 
profiles of interesting neighbors, nearby restaurants 
or businesses, and other stories of interest.  Maybe 
you might want to write monthly column on a 
topic of your choosing (subject to editing, of 
course).  Aspiring writers email newsletter@
steeplechasetx.com.

NExt OpEN 
RESidENtS MEEtiNg: 

Monday, November 2, 2009 
at 7:00 pm in the

Steeplechase Clubhouse

Community Emergency 
Response Training

Are You Prepared? This free emergency response training will again 
be offered at Lone Star College at Cy-Fair, 9191 Barker Cypress, 
Cypress TX 77433 starting on Sept 2-Oct 21, 2009. It is an 8 week 
course, every Wed from 6 to 9 pm.  There is NO cost to you!

A training manual and starter backpack of supplies is also 
provided. The course is taught by professionals in their field. 
Classes cover:

•  Disaster Preparedness 
•  Small Fire Suppression 
•  Medical Operations and Triage 
•  Light Search and Rescue 
•  Disaster Psychology 
•  Terrorism Awareness 
•  Disaster Simulation Drill 

CERT training is designed to prepare you to help yourself, your 
family and your neighbors in the event of a catastrophic disaster. 
If emergency personnel are not available, you can use this training 
to save lives and protect property. For more information, see www.
harriscountycitizencorps.com.   To sign up for training, contact 
Terri Pope-Mobley at tpopemobley@yahoo.com.   Be aware and 
be prepared! 

Golf Tournament - 
Cy-Fair CERT - Community Emergency Response Team - will 

hold a golf tournament on Friday, Oct 2, 2009 at the Bear Creek 
Golf Club, Masters Course. The tournament format will be a 4-man 
scramble with a shotgun start at 9 am.

Early bird entry fee is $85 per golfer for registrants through 
8/31/09, with the fee increasing to $100 per golfer on 9/1/09. Entry 
includes 1/2 cart, lunch, gift bag and 4 free future rounds of golf per 
golfer at an Arnold Palmer course in Houston. We’ll have contests 
and prizes will be awarded. 

Sponsorships are available from $50 to $1000 with banner 
recognition.  A sponsor-advertising table will also be set-up. 

Tournament proceeds will benefit Cy-Fair CERT and our project 
to place storage containers filled with emergency supplies in our 
neighborhoods. CERT has over 250 trained Cy-Fair members who 
volunteered in local neighborhoods after Hurricane Ike.  

For more information about our tournament, obtain an entry 
form or get information about CERT training please contact 
tpopemobley@yahoo.com.

Cy-Fair CERt

any $25 purchase
expires 10/15/09

not to be combined with any other offers 
or used on sale merchandise

$5oo OFFRachael’s

9105 Beltway 8 @ West Road • 281-890-9500
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Increasing water safety awareness and standards

FACTS YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT DROWNING

For more information,
check out our website at

www.colinshope.org

Drowning is the leading
cause of unintentional

injury-related death
in children ages 1-4

Drowning is the 2nd leading cause of unintentional injury-related death ages 1-14.

DROWNING WILL AFFECT YOU
OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW

Most children are out of sight 
or missing for less than 5 
minutes and usually in the 
presence of 1 or both parents.

NO ONE is “drown 
proof” – no matter 
their level of 
swimming ability.

Falls, entrapments, 
and injuries lead to 
drowning regardless 
of swimming level.

A majority of people overestimate 
their own and their child’s ability to 
swim, especially in a panic event.

5min

Drowning 
occurs in as 
little as 2 
minutes.

Most children die 
who are submerged 
for as little as 6-10 
minutes.

Irreversible brain 
damage occurs 
in as little as 4 
minutes.

2min 4min 6min

Children who drown do not scream, splash, or struggle.  They silently slip beneath the water, even with adults & lifeguards present.

DROWNING IS QUICK AND SILENT

DROWNING CAN STILL OCCUR
EVEN IF YOU KNOW HOW TO SWIM

1          2 3         4 5          6           7          8          9 10          11   12          13           14
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factSheet_ad_half.pdf   6/25/2009   2:24:33 PM

Local Resident taste for 
good Food

By Brandy Alexander

I have always had a taste for good food.  However, my taste didn't 
come with the ability to cook it...So, the majority of my meals come 
from someone else's hands.  Living in Steeplechase I'm not always in 
the mood to travel far for good food.  So I'm here to let you know 
where that good food is close to home.  

To start things off I have to say my favorite place around the 
community is The Backyard Grill.  I love how laid back this 
restaurant is.  And with three main seating areas I've never had to 
wait. There is the bar area for when you can't miss the game, the 
indoor area, and the outdoor patio (my favorite for good weather 
days).  Outdoor they now have a Hurricane Ike memorial on the 
ceiling! Look up and see pieces of fences that have been put up with 
fun messages and dedications on them. I only wish I had put mine... 
The menu is made up of traditional American food but put in fun names. 
A chili dog is called a Junk Yard Dog; the turkey sandwich is called The 
Gobbler. It’s silly but adds to the fun. The staff is usually very friendly.  
Nevertheless, the turkey club with fresh avocado and fries will forever 
keep me coming back. 

Join the Steeplechase 
Crime Watch program 

 What is a Neighborhood Crime Watch Program?  It is a grass 
roots effort of neighbors coming together to reduce crime in 
the community.  It involves getting to know your neighbors, 
working together with them to be alert to the potential for 
crime, and looking out for one another’s interests.  Neighbors 
working together through Neighborhood Crime Watch 
combat crime the most effective way, before it starts!

MORE BLOCK  CAPTAINS 
ARE NEEDED. 

 If you are interested in participating 
as a Block Captain visit the 
website, www.steeplechasetx.
com for more information and to 
register, or email crimewatch@
steeplechasetx.com. 
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FAMILY PRACTICEFAMILY PRACTICE

837 FM 1960 West Ste 105
Houston, Texas 77090
(Right behind Starbucks @ Red Oak)
(281) 586-3888

20320 Northwest Frwy Ste 500 
Houston, Texas 77065

(turn right at the Firework Warehouse)
Located at 290 and 1960 

Our physicians at 1960 Family Practice are using the latest and most 
advanced technology to diagnose and treat your medical conditions.  
We perform routine physicals, well woman exams including pap, 
pilot/flight physicals and well child exams. 

Our doctors are board certified in Family Practice, Internal
Medicine and Pediatrics.  We have experience of 20+ years in
the medical field.  We look forward to providing our patients
with excellent services at our new location as well as maintaining 
our current care in the 1960 area.  For those patients living in
the 290 area, we encourage you to schedule appointments at
our second location.

Because sickness doesn’t revolve around a Monday-Friday 8-5 
schedule, we offer Urgent Care for your convenience.  Our 1960 
location has extended hours with evenings and weekends available.  
The 290 location offers Saturday hours from 9am-12pm.

Call today to schedule your appointment. 281-586-3888

Mon-Tues     8am-8pm

Wed,Thurs,Fri     8am-5pm

Saturday     8am-1pm

Sunday     Noon-3pm

290 LOCATION:

Mon-Fri     8am-5pm

Saturday      9am-12pm

Huong T Le, MD

Quoc Le, MD

Alex Nguyen, MD

Blandina Sison, MD

Marian Allan, MD

Anthony Yee-Young, MD

Diana Malone, MD

Shital Patel, MD

Heidi Nashed-Guirgis, MD

Luz Marquez, MD

Jennifer Dong, MD

Haley Nguyen, MD

Tami Berckenhoff, PA-C

Brandi Valenzuela, PA-C

Sydney Payne, PA-C

*NEW LOCATION AT HWY 290*
20320 Northwest Frwy. Ste. 500 - Houston, TX 77065

Located at 290 and 1960

Services offered at 1960 Family Practice
Physicals
Well Woman Exams
Diabetes
Hypertension

Heart Disease
Lung Disease
Sleep Disorders
Workmans Comp

Hormone Therapy
Cancer Screening
Gastrointestinal Disease
Bone Density

Walk-In Clinic & Same Day Appointments
No appointment Necessary - Most Insurance Accepted

Accepting New Patients

Appointment press option 1
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www.AlliedSidingAndWindows.com

Call Today For A  
Free Estimate 

(Siding & Windows) 

$500
Gift Card 

Valid on new business contracted 7/1/09 to 7/31/09. 
Minimum requirements.  

Cannot be combined with any other offer.

Home -Improvement Specialists since 1988 

“I trusted
Allied Siding & Windows
to do the work on my home 

and you should too.” 

Nolan Ryan 
Baseball Great 

281-357-8801

Steeplechase Stallions 
Swim Team takes 2nd in the 
Division for their 3rd season!

By Coach Candice Santillo

Congratulations to every swimmer who participated in swim team 
this year.  Everyone made a contribution to the success of the team, 
which drove us to 2nd in our division! The females in our division 
took first place!  We refused to let Bridgeland Barracudas take an 
easy win despite their edge of sheer numbers!  Every year, our team 
grows and every year we get faster!  We had 99 swimmers this year! 
Thirty-one swimmers attended our mid-season Invitational, Summer 
Quest, sponsored by the Lone Star USA Swimming club; and 28 
swimmers attended the end of season Invitational, RED, White, 
and BLUE, sponsored by the Fleet USA Swimming club.  Several 
more swimmers met the qualifying cut-off time, but were unable 
to attend.  We took home several big wins from these two very 
competitive meets, which included teams from all over Texas.  Two 
of our swimmers, Lizzy Burke and Faith Kitzman, took home the 
high point awards for their age group.  

Several of our swimmers were in the top 10 among point leaders.  
Many placed in the top 12 of their events and several came home 
with medals for the first time.  This is a big accomplishment when 
you are competing against some of Texas’ fastest swimmers.   I am 
most proud to say that throughout the season, every swimmer put 
forth their best effort. We saw significant time improvements from 
each swimmer in their individual events. 

Our end of season awards banquet took place at the Steeplechase 
Pool.  We enjoyed carryout hamburgers, chicken nuggets and 
other refreshments.  We played some games: then, we spent time 
appreciating the hard work of our swimmers and coaches.  Awards 
were given for High Point Leaders (Lizzy Burke, Andrew Amos, 
Faith Kitzman, Brooke Hale, Cory Blackburn, Travis Barnett, Sarah 
Blackburn, Emily Banditrat, Christie Martindale, and Ali Marsh), 
Most Improved Time Achievement (Philip Santillo, Lizzy Abruzzese, 
Lucas Flowers, Asia Woods, Mariah Delafosse, Lilly Barrios, Tori 
Stanzeski, Grace Teoh, Tyler Herzog, Amber Williams, and Sabrina 
Bennet), Spirit Award (Kailyn Arquita), and Leadership Award (Iris 
Garcia). (Continued on Page 11)
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Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement
• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
No PAymENt UNtIl ComPlEtIoN

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Greg Riddle 
Owner

Dynamic
Air & Heat

Financing Available
(with approved credit)

There are many options including
6 Months, No Payments, No Interest!
Apply for the plan that’s right for you.

BEAT THE 
HEAT

USE LESS ENERGY & SAVE MONEY
Tune your old A/C system now, or replace it with a 

new humidity controlling, high efficiency, RUUD A/C.

832-593-7555
www.dynamicairandheat.com

10% Off Any REPAIR
AND

No Service Charge
with repair. Cannot be combined with any other offer,

coupon or special. Expires July 31, 2009

Sales Service Installation

Dynamic
Air & Heat t

Texas License TACLB19658E

Call us if you want to be added
to our mailing list.

FREE ... 10-Year... All
Parts & Labor Warranty

with purchase of

16 SEER RUUD A/C
Dynamic

Air & Heat t
Texas License TACLB19658E

Offer Expires July 31, 2009

A/C
Check-Up

$5995

Cannot be combined
with any other offer,
coupon or special.

Expires July 31, 2009

A/C
Tune-Up

$8995

Cannot be combined
with any other offer,
coupon or special.

Expires July 31, 2009

Not only did we have a successful swim season, we also had a 
lot of fun!  Swimmers and their families enjoyed camaraderie and 
a wonderful sense of community.  For many of us, swim team is 
a second family.  We carry each other through difficult times, we 
laugh together, we work together, and we learn together.  Swim team 
challenges individuals to be the best that they can be in all that they 
do.  This swim season has brought memories that will last a lifetime 
for not just the swimmers, but everyone involved.  Of course, how 
can you forget, 7:30 am boot camp hosted by the Sergeant aka Coach 
Philip Ramirez!?

A very special thank you goes 
out to our NWAL certified 
officials this year: Stephanie 
and Lee Burke, Sarah Morales, 
Patr ick Ramirez ,  Cindy 
Clements, Tammy O’Brien 
and Rachel Ramirez and Philip 
Ramirez!  We especially thank 
our coaches for their time and 
energy: Philip Ramirez, Rachel 
Ramirez, Candice Santillo, and 
Matthew Morris.  Last, but not 
least, our parents’ volunteer 
efforts make it possible for 
our meets to run smoothly!  
For more information on 
Steeplechase Swim Team please 
visit our website at www.steeplechasestallions.com.  We look forward 
to seeing you with us next year!

Steeplechase Stallion - (Continued from Page 10)
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R.A.d. Classes

The next RAD (Rape Aggression Defense) is a class for Seniors, age 55 and 
up.  Senior RAD: September 1,2 & 3 - 9am to 1pm at the clubhouse.  This 
RAD class is designed specifically for seniors and held during the day.  For 
more information and to register, call Jinnie Kelley at 832-646-2700.

Upcoming Classes: 
RAD for Women 14 and up - November 9, 10 & 11 - 6:30pm to 9:30pm.

Pics from July RAD Class
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MINIMIZE PORES & FINE LINES 

Courtney Snook
Medical Spa

Marketing Liason
Janies Rummel 

Medical Spa 
Marketing Manager

Diana Malone, MD
1960 Family Practice 

Brandi
Valenzuela, 

PA-C
1960 Family 

Practice
Huong Le, MD

Medical Spa Director
1960 Family Practice
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BUSINESS FORMS
NEWSLETTERS

FLYERS
ENVELOPES

LETTERHEADS
NCR SNAP APART

FORMS
RUBBER STAMPS
BUSINESS CARDS

1-888-687-6444 ext. 24
Solving all your printing needs.

Air Conditioning & Heating
Installation - Repair

CALL TODAY! 832-237-2226
A Division of N.D. Chandler Mechanical 

CLOUD - AIR

We Fix Air Conditioners

RIGHT & Right Away

TACLA018606E

THERE IS CASH IN YOUR CLOSETS!  Upscale family 
consignment event in NW Houston community this FALL!   
Let us help you stretch your budget!  Consign, Shop, Volunteer! 
Come join the FUN! Great resource for MOMS-TO-BE!!   
http://nwhouston.rhealana.com  or tammy@rhealana.com

 Business Classified tyler Barron Needs Your Help
Steeplechase resident, Tyler Barron, 17, is starting his Eagle Scout 

project and needs help.  Tyler was a Cub Scout with Pack 1624, is a 
Life Scout in Troop 1177, went to Emmott Elementary K through 
5th, Campbell Middle School 6th through 8th and is beginning his 
senior year at Cypress Ridge High School.  He is a member of the 
Varsity Swim Team at Ridge and has been a life long member of 
Foundry United Methodist Church.

Tyler has selected the Star of Hope to be his Eagle Scout project.  
Star of Hope is a mission organization that assists and houses 
homeless people here in Houston.  Tyler visited the mission and 
realized that the Star of Hope needs many basic things that we take 
for granted.  Realizing that he needed to narrow his project and make 
it truly beneficial to the Star of Hope, he and Mrs. Elizabeth Hatler 
(of the Star of Hope) decided that he would collect new and gently 
used bath towels and new socks – items that are needed by everyone 
in residence at the Star of Hope.

Tyler has set his sights high and is hoping to collect 600 new and 
gently used bath towels and 1800 new pairs of socks.  The socks can 
be any color and any size.

Tyler and the Barron family hope that you will help him in his 
Eagle Scout goal.  He is organizing a door to door bag drop in Sept. 
and Oct. where scouts from Troop 1177 will drop bags at doors in 
the Steeplechase neighborhood.  All you need to do is put your items 
in the bag and the following week the scouts will come and pick 
them up. If you have new or gently used bath towels or happen to 
pick up a package of socks, and don’t want to wait till the bag drop, 
all you need to do is call him and he will come and pick them up.  
Please call – 281-970-1254.

Thank you for helping, Tyler Barron

Yellow Rose of texas
 On July 8th and 10th, the 2009 Miss Teen United States-

World Pageant and Miss United States International were held 
in Houston, TX.  Two of our very own Steeplechase Subdivision 
kids, participated as “Yellow Rose of Texas Princesses”.  

The Princesses, Jordan Peno, age 5 and Julia Page, age 8, 
handed out Yellow Roses to the 10 finalists.  This was a huge 
honor for the girls to participate in.  We are very proud of Jordan 
and Julia for a job well done!
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Peel, Inc.
1-888-687-6444

www.PEELinc.com

community newsletters

Effective Advertising, Done Right.
Call today to Reserve your space.

Advertise YOUR business
to YOUR neighbors for
less than 5¢ per home.

sc

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions 
of their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. 
or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts 
stated in articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no 
responsibility for the advertising content with this publication. All warranties 
and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of the 
advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken up 
with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost 
of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints in 
this publication, the publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors 
of information or typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost 
of advertising as stated above or in the case of misinformation, a printed 
retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Steeplechase Community 
Association Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape 
or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or 
etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or 
expressed permission from the Steeplechase Homeowners Association and Peel 
Inc. The information in the Steeplechase Newsletter is exclusively for the private 
use of Steeplechase residents only. 

Cy-fair iron Maidens girls 
Lacrosse Clinic

The Cy-fair Iron Maidens lacrosse club will be holding a free, 
introductory Lacrosse clinic on Saturday September 12, 2009 for 
girls entering grades 4 to 12.  For additional information on the 
clinic’s location and time visit the Iron Maidens’ website at www.
cyfairironmaidenslacrosse.org.  

No equipment required.  Just bring yourself, your running shoes, 
and a parent.  Equipment will be available for the participants’ use 
during the clinic.

What is Lacrosse? Lacrosse is a combination of soccer, basketball, 
and field hockey all in one.  It is a fast paced and exciting game to 
play and to watch. 

Why Lacrosse? Lacrosse is a great option for girls looking for a fast 
paced alternative to the “traditional” women’s team sports.  Over the 
past 10 years Lacrosse has been the fastest growing High School sport 
in the nation.  Lacrosse is also the fastest growing NCAA sport with an 
annual player participation growth rate of 10% for the past 6 years. 

So come and see what all the excitement’s about!  Maybe you’ll win 
a prize!!!  We’ll be there, just LAX’n. For more information please 
visit our web site at www.cyfairironmaidenslacrosse.org or e-mail us 
at contactus@cyfairironmaidenslacrosse.org.        
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